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DA 17-1101
Released:  November 9, 2017

PUBLIC FILE DATES FOR BROADCAST LICENSEES AFFECTED BY HURRICANES IRMA AND MARIA FURTHER EXTENDED TO WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2018


Due to damage associated with Hurricanes Irma and Maria caused to broadcasters in Puerto Rico and the U.S. Virgin Islands, for these stations, the Media Bureau is further extending the October 10, 2017, deadline for placing material covering the previous calendar quarter in their public inspection file from November 13, 2017, to January 10, 2018.  See 47 CFR § 73.3526(e) or 47 CFR § 73.3527(e).  Similarly, for these stations, the deadline to place their EEO public file in their public inspection file is extended from November 13, 2017, to January 10, 2018.  See 47 CFR § 73.2080(c)(6).  

For further information: Radio, please contact Michael Wagner, Attorney Advisor, Audio Division, Media Bureau, at (202) 418-2775 or Michael.Wagner@fcc.gov; Television, please contact Barbara Kreisman, Video Division, Media Bureau, at (202) 418-1605 or Barbara Kriesman@fcc.gov.  
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